Camas County Commissioners Meeting
April 22,2019

The meeting was called to order at 9:00 am by Chairman Kramer. Also present were
Commissioner Colter, Commissioner Ralph, Clerk Korri Blodgett, and two members of the
public. Prosecuting Attorney Matt Pember was unavailable.

The Board reviewed the Agenda. Commissioner Ralph made a motion to approve the Agenda as
posted. Seconded by Commissioner Colter. Unanimous.

The Board reviewed the meeting minutes of April 15. Commissioner Colter made a motion to
approve the minutes as amended. Seconded by Commissioner Ralph. Unanimous.

Weed Supervisor Terry Lee met with the Board to discuss the weed truck tires. He is going to
check with another vendor about conversion to a 22.5 tire. If it doesn’t work, he will just go with
what we have. He also discussed hiring a temp for 3 months to do some mapping.

South Central Public Health District Representatives Linda Montgomery, Melody Bowyer,
Jeremy St Clair, Mary Ann Doshier, and Pam Jones. They provided a presentation on all the
services they provide and submitted a proposal for the 2020 support. They are requesting a 3%,
$619, increase for a total amount of $ 7,731.

Chamber of Commerce Vice President Jerry Young met with the Board to request support for the
2019 fourth of July fireworks display. The Board has committed to $ 250 but will look into an
increase. Commissioner Colter made a motion to approve the support. Seconded by
Commissioner Ralph. Unanimous.

The Board discussed Road and Bridge implement purchases. They would like to have Ted come
in to discuss further.

The Board continued to work on an updated personnel policy.
The Board recessed at 12:10 p.m.

The Board reconvened at 1:00 pm at the Johnson Hill sign project site to discuss the placement
of the new sign.

The Board adjourned at 2:15 pm.
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Travis Kramer, Chairman Korri Blodgett, Clerk



